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PB22-012            June 24, 2022 
 
Re: Wired High-Speed Network Modules Update 
 
 
This product bulletin is in continuation to our communication on High-Speed Network Control Module 
product discontinuance dated October 5, 2020.   
 
Notifier Pacific had set aside support stock of legacy High Speed NCM cards and we have exhausted 
all support stock of legacy wired HS-NCM cards.  All orders for wired High-Speed NCM (for new sites) 
should be on the new High Speed NCM (-2) cards.  The new High-Speed Network wired modules was 
launched in October 2020, and we are accepting orders for new parts.   
 
The list of replacement wired HS-NCM parts is included below. 
 

 
An HS-NCM product FAQs has been prepared that has all the information about transitioning to new 
cards. This FAQ document can be used as reference when talking to customer about the transition to 
new High Speed NCM. 
 
For any technical questions pertaining to the new or current High-Speed Network wire modules please 
contact Technical Service: 
 
Technical Support Fire Pacific (Toll Free):  
Australia:            1800 220 345 
New Zealand:     0800 220 345 
Email:                   HBTPacificFireSupport@Honeywell.com 
 
 

Old Item Code Description Status 
New 

Replacement 
Part# 

HS-NCM-W Hi-Speed Network Control Module, TWISTED-PAIR Wire Discontinued HS-NCM-W-2 

HS-NCM-WMF Hi-Speed NCM, Wire / MF, Multi-mode optical fibre Discontinued HS-NCM-WMF-2 

HS-NCM-WSF Hi-Speed NCM, Wire / SF, Single mode optical fibre Discontinued HS-NCM-WSF-2 
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